Deanery Synod Report 2019 (for 2020 APCM)

The highlights of this year's synods have been:

e Canon Martyn Taylor was appointed as Rural Dean.This follows on from his initial term
role when he covered the vacancy following the departure of The Very Reverend Mark
Warrick stood down.

* A team from the diocese came to visit to explain the statutory roles and responsibilities of
PCC members as well as providing background contact for the financial issues within the
Diocese of Lincoln.

e A safeguarding presentation was given to help us better understand our safeguarding
responsibilities. It was stressed that the work of the church put us in contact with
vulnerable adults and children (who are all classed as being vulnerable) and that we must
take all practical measures to keep ourselves and all those who are vulnerable safe.
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